
 

Subject:            FW: Consultation on the operation and implementation of the Personal Injuries 

Assessment Board Acts, 2003 and 2007. 

 

Input to the above request on behalf  of Inland Fisheries Ireland 

Inland Fisheries Ireland (IFI) the state agency responsible for the protection,  

management and conservation of Ireland's inland fisheries and sea angling  

resources. IFI was formed on July 1, 2010 following the amalgamation of the  

Central Fisheries Board and the seven Regional Fisheries Boards into a single  

agency. 

General Comment 

IFI has and continues to have interactions with the Personal Injuries  

Assessment Board  as an element of the management of its insurance   

process. IFI is satisfied with the manner in which these interactions have been  

managed by the PIAB in terms of professionalism and timeless of processing. 

 

Recommendation  

Currently issues associated with psychological matters are not included in the  

PIAB remit. Consideration should be given to the inclusion of such issues in  

any revised legislation. 

Should the recipient require additional information in relation to the above  

please contact the undersigned.  

 

Kieran Murphy 

Head of Human Resources 

-------------------------------------------- 

Iascach Intíre Éireann  

Inland Fisheries Ireland  



   

Tel       +353 (0)1 8842661 

Mob    +353 (0)  87 2586994 

Fax     +353 (0)1 8360060 

Email  kieran.murphy@fisheriesireland.ie 

Web   www.fisheriesireland.ie 

 

3044 Lake Drive, Citywest Business Campus, Dublin 24, Ireland. 

 

   

This email and any attachments to it may be confidential and are intended  

solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. Any views or  

opinions expressed are solely those of the author and do not necessarily  

represent those of Inland Fisheries Ireland. If you are not the intended  

recipient of this email, you must neither take any action based upon its  

contents, nor copy or show it to anyone. Please contact the sender if you  

believe you have received this email in error. 


